## SCHOOL OF MUSIC

## **High School Honor Band Weekend**

## **IMPORTANT UPDATE**

Dear Students, Parents and Directors,

It is with regret that I must inform you that the 2022 Ohio State University High School Honor Band Weekend has been cancelled.

With the surging omicron variant predicted to peak in two weeks, our event is directly in the crosshairs of the virus. This decision is a disappointment to all of us here at the Ohio State School of Music.

We have already started the administrative process of refunding your registration fees. For those of you who have booked hotel rooms and air transportation, we remind you to take quick action to cancel those reservations to avoid penalties and fees.

We hope for the best as we look toward our upcoming <u>spring and summer outreach</u> <u>programs</u>.

We look forward with anticipation to the next opportunity to safely welcome you to our campus and wish you the very best.

Sincerely,

Dr. Russel C. Mikkelson Professor and Director of Bands

